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District Services 

 
 
 
Date: January 19, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:   LCTC Robotics Furniture Purchase 
 
  

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education a 
recommendation to purchase furniture for the Livonia Career Technical Center 
and new Robotics facility from NBS Commercial Interiors, Interior Office Source, 
DEW-EL, Interior Environments and Wenger in the amount of $285,258.00 which 
includes a 5% contingency for the LCTC/Robotics program.  The quotes are from 
various bid contracts.   
 
Please place this topic on the agenda of January 23, 2023. 
 
Thank you. 
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